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10th April 2024 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

Year 6 – The Big Bang Fair at NEC Birmingham on Friday 21st June 2024 

 

On Friday 21st June we are planning to take the children in Year 6 to The Big Bang Fair at the NEC 

Birmingham.   

 

The children will leave school at 8:15am and they will travel via coach to the NEC Birmingham and 

will return to school at approximately 12:30pm. 

 

The children will still have their lunch in school as usual, at the later time of 1pm. Please could you 

send your child into school with a water bottle (no glass bottles) and a snack such as fruit, cereal 

bar or a small bag of crisps to have whilst we are out on the trip.   

 

The cost of the trip is £12 per child and this can be paid via Arbor. Although this is a voluntary 

contribution, we do need to make parents aware that should we not receive enough voluntary 

contributions we may need to cancel this trip.  

 

If you have any queries, please feel free to contact the school office on 0121 716 0444 or email 

enquiry@colmersfarm.excelsiormat.org.  

 

Thank you for your continued support. 
 

Year 6 Teaching staff  
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Year 6 – The Big Bang Fair at NEC Birmingham on Friday 21st June 2024 

I give permission for my child to attend the Year 6 Big Bang Fair at NEC Birmingham on Friday 

21st June 2024. 

 

Child’s Name:     Class: 

Parent’s Name:     Parent’s Signature: 

Emergency contact number:  


